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Lab Re-Entry Checklist
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Remove any posted hibernation notifications
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Flush your eyewash for 10 minutes to ensure that the lines are clear
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Clean and disinfect lab benches. Be sure to make fresh disinfection solutions.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Is the room free of odors? Flush cup sinks to reduce odors from dry traps.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Check for signs of utility failure (e.g. power outage, etc.).
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Check refrigerators and freezers to see if they are working properly. Caution, odors may build up during an extended hibernation.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Check room and local ventilation. You can perform a qualitative check by using a tissue/kimwipe to see if your fume hood or local exhaust are working.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Check any running equipment for damage or power failure (e.g. pumps, glove boxes, anaerobic chambers, etc.). Check that all systems left under an atmosphere of inert gas are still inert.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Inspect the integrity of gas/water tubing to make sure they are free from cracks and leaks
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Check the integrity of all chemical containers. Clean any residue seen on the outside of the bottle and check the quality of chemicals if the container integrity has been compromised. Dispose of any chemicals that are expired or where the quality is suspect.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Test peroxide-forming chemicals that are open prior to re-use.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 If working with radioactive materials, complete a post-hibernation radiation survey. Then notify Radiation Safety, who will help reconcile your reports.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 If you work with controlled substances, check for expired drugs and label the appropriately. Contact cshelp@umn.edu with any questions
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Make sure BSC certification is up-to-date. BSC annual re-certification may be delayed due to lab hibernation.

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Please contact Biosafety for lab inspection which is required for PI's new IBC application or amendment. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 

 FORMCHECKBOX 

 FORMCHECKBOX 




Contact Facilities Management, 612-624-2900, with any facility concerns
Contact University Health and Safety, 612-626-6002, with any laboratory safety concerns
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